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Wednesday, June 13, 2012
Sutter’s comprehensive attack on nursing 
standards goes to the very heart of a 
nurse’s ability to practice safely as patient 
advocates. While Sutter executives 
continue to grant themselves lavish 
salary and benefit packages, they have 
simultaneously demanded cuts of up to 
30% for nurses and have slashed services 
to our communities.  

CNA is issuing notice for a one-day strike 
to take place on Wednesday, June 13,  
on behalf of all members working at 
striking facilities.

If you’re scheduled to work on June 13, 
you do not need to notify management of 
your participation on the picket line since 
the 10-day notice covers this, nor are you 
obligated to respond to management’s 
questions regarding strike participation.

Contact your Nurse Negotiators 
and Labor Reps for picket duty 
information!


